
       
 

10.09.2021 
Dear all, 
 
We have started making plans for the upcoming year! Please note the following dates and 
consult your calendar.  
 
Dates for 2022: We will organize International Masterclasses in the period 24.2. (Thu) – 
09.04.2022 (Sat). We hope that students will be allowed to come to universities and research 
labs and thus benefit from a direct exchange with physicists. However, the online version also 
has certain advantages because there are no restrictions and students from everywhere can 
participate. To accommodate online Masterclasses with students connecting individually, we 
plan to have a dedicated week with special videoconferences at CERN and Fermilab in this 
format from 07.03.2022 to 12.03.2022.  
The registration procedure will be announced in October. 
 
World Wide Data Day: Save Wednesday, 01.12.2021, for World Wide Data Day. It includes a 
simple LHC in-school measurement and a videoconference with a physicist. More soon! 
 
International Day of Women and Girls in Science: On Friday, 11.02.2022, we will again 
celebrate the International Day of Women and Girls in Science (IDWGS) – a great day to hold a 
(virtual) Masterclass for high school girls and inspire them!  
 
Although the pandemic is not yet defeated, we are looking forward to working with you on 
International Masterclasses 2022. 
 
Kind regards, 
Uta + Ken 
 
Dr. Uta Bilow 
Institute of Nuclear and Particle Physics 
Technische Universitaet Dresden 
Zellescher Weg 19 
01069 Dresden 
Germany 
Email: uta.bilow@tu-dresden.de 
Phone: +49 351 463-32956 
Fax: +49 351 463-33114 
 
 
www.physicsmasterclasses.org 
https://twitter.com/physicsIMC 
 

Kenneth Cecire 
QuarkNet National Staff, University of Notre Dame 
Department of Physics 
225 Nieuwland Science Hall 
Notre Dame IN 46556 
USA 
tel +1-574-631-3343 
fax +1-574-631-3977 
e-mail kcecire@nd.edu  
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